HARTFORD ROTARY BULLETIN

March 15, 2018

"Rotary: Making A Difference"

"Four Way Test – Is It The Truth? Is It Fair To All Concerned? Will It Build Goodwill And Better Friendships? Will It Be Beneficial To All Concerned?"

UPCOMING MEETING DATES: New Meeting Location – Chandelier Ballroom

3/15/18 Board Meeting @ 11:00 AM. Club Meeting @ Noon. Student of the Month Speeches.

March Sgt. at Arms – Ron Schlitt March Greeter – Scott Moore March Game of Skill Contest - Joe Konrad

HUHS Pickup – Scott Helms

March Birthdays - 3-8 John Stellmacher, 3-13 Nate Schlotthauer, 3-14 Dave Wolbrink, 3-20 Dawn Bondhus, 3-21 Tim Algiers, and 3-27 Colleen Baus.

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE ROTARY MEETING March 1, 2018

OPENING: President Peter Wilk called the meeting to order. Scott Moore led the club in prayer. Peter then led the club in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

GREETERS REPORT: Scott Moore introduced the March Students of the Month, Melissa and Aysiah, our exchange student Faza, Jana Danay, guest of Scott Helms, and our program speaker, Joanne Angeli. STUDENTS OF THE MONTH: Melissa and Aysiah will give a brief speech about their accomplishments at HUHS and their future plans at the March 15th club meeting.

EXCHANGE STUDENT REPORT: Faza went ice skating at an outdoor winter carnival recently. He had a great time. He also went on a college visit with Kylie and his host family.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Peter highlighted the upcoming programs and events for the club.

Janean Handel reported that the club earned a profit of approximately \$11,000 at the wine tasting fundraiser. She thanked all the club volunteers and table sponsors who helped to make the event a great success.

Peter congratulated Joe Konrad on the successful Winston Churchill program held recently at the Schauer Center.

John Spielmann announced that he is still looking for a 3rd host family for Faza starting in April. If you know of any family that would be interested in hosting Faza, please contact John.

Mark Wolbrink reported that 102 local volunteer hours and 346 international volunteer hours have been recorded so far on the club timesheets.

HUHS spokesperson, Jana Danay, gave a brief update on the upcoming "Day of Service" activity to be held May 24th. They would like to have each HUHS student be involved in a community volunteer activity on that day. So far 600 students have been placed in a volunteer activity. If the Hartford Rotary Club has a volunteer activity for the students, please contact her at the high school.

Erin Wilk spoke about the changes that have been made to the club website and what other innovations to expect in the future.

PROGRAM: Our program speaker, Joanne Angeli is certified as an Academic Life Coach and has a consulting agency called New Heart

Coaching and Consulting. Joanne's clients admit that they are at the edge of unhappiness facing pain, exhaustion, and frustration of life. They turn to her to get tools and perspectives to help them deal with their problems. She spent time talking about today's lost generation, the millennials. Millennials are individuals in their 20's and early 30's. They have the highest unemployment, most indebtedness and 80% come back to live at home. They are having a tough time finding out where they fit in today's society. Joanne tries to help through the process of self discovery.

BIRTHDAY RAFFLE: Loni Jaeger was the lucky winner of today's birthday raffle. In the booze raffle, the following members won prizes: Greg Ledesma, Scott Helms, Erin Wilk, Mike Mally, Mark Smits, Jay Trick, Joe Konrad, Matt Schwechel, and David Groves.

ATTENDANCE REPORT: 25 members, 2 guests and three students were in attendance at today's meeting.

SERGEANT AT ARMS REPORT: Ron Schlitt collected \$29.00 at today's club meeting. Loni Jaeger paid a "Happy Fine" to announce the recent birth of her new grandson. Congratulations Loni!

BEAN BAG GAME OF SKILL: Dave Wolbrink had a chance to win \$131.00 in today's game of skill but he only got 3 points and needed 4 to win.